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School Board Notes January 13, 2022
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Reply-To: Gregg Klinginsmith <klinginsmithgt@warrencor3.k12.mo.us>
To: klinginsmithg@warrencor3.k12.mo.us

Hello Warren County R-III Families,

Below is information from the January 13, 2022 Warren County R-III School Board meeting.

New Hires

Dr. Brad Ross has been selected as the next assistant superintendent.  Dr. Ross will begin his duties as assistant
superintendent on July 1, 2022.  Dr. Ross is currently the high school principal at Warrenton High School and has served the
Warren County R-III School District for nearly 20 years.  Dr. Ross has also served the Warren County R-III School District in
the capacity of middle school assistant principal, curriculum coordinator, coach, and teacher.  Congratulations Dr. Ross!

Congratulations and welcome to Cynthia Duncan as our new high school administrative assistant.

Retirement

Congratulations to Melissa Bachamp on her retirement from Latchkey.  Thank you Melissa for your many years of service to
the children of the Warren County R-III School District.  We will miss you!
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Recognitions

Derrick Forsythe was recognized for his many years of reporting the news of the school district in the Warren County
Record.  Derrick started reporting on the news of the school board in January 2016.  Derrick reported on high school sports
for many years prior to that.  Thank you for quality your reporting and we wish you well in your next adventure.

Superintendent Reports

Dr. Klinginsmith, Superintendent, gave an update on the district finances, the current comprehensive school improvement
plan, the 2021 MAP scores, and the final list of candidates for the April 5th school board election.  

You can view the program evaluations in their entirety on BoardDocs.  Here is a link.

Consent Agenda

Contracts with Edmentum were approved for the Reading Eggs program for the elementary schools along with
memorandum of understandings with Missouri State for the pathways for paras program.   

The complete consent agenda can be viewed on BoardDocs.  Here is a link.

Old Business

COVID Protocols

There are no changes to the district COVID protocols.  Now that the state of emergency order has been lifted by the
governor, the school district is now required to take action on the COVID Protocols every 21 days regardless if there are
changes or not.

COVID Leave

COVID leave for all staff will expire on January 14th.     

You can view all Old Business items on BoardDocs.  Here is a link.

New Business

CSIP

The comprehensive school improvement plan (CSIP) through the 2024-2025 school year was approved.  

Jobs for American Graduates MOU

The memorandum of understanding with Jobs of American Graduates (JAG) was approved.  JAG will be offered solely at the
Alpha Academy.  There will be no additional cost to the district to reinstate this program.    

You can view all new business items on BoardDocs.  Here is a link.
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You can view the entire school board meeting on the school district's facebook page.

The school board has a work session scheduled for January 27th and the next regular meeting is on February 10th. 
Agendas for all meetings are posted on BoardDocs.

Sincerely,

Gregg Klinginsmith, Ed.D.

Superintendent of Schools

Warren County R-III School District   
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